
• 24 people on the Pathways to Housing list were housed in 
October—thank you Pathways Conferencing participants and our 

community network! Our current focus is on people who have lower 
barriers to housing and people who have been experiencing 

homelessness for fewer than six months. 

• The Pathways Home team reviewed and scored 9 Specialized 

Housing Proposals. Our funding recommendation was provided to 
the Economic and Community Development Commission and the La 

Crosse City Council for the final award decision. 

• The 2025 budget for La Crosse County proposes adding 3 

additional social workers and 3 peer support specialists to 
help people coming from homelessness find and maintain housing 

and support services. 

• Congratulations to the REACH Center for 3 years of 

community service! The REACH Center is a key entry point in our 

system to connect unsheltered individuals and families to case 
management, shelter or housing, and other resources tailored to 

their specific needs. 

 

 

 


